19 NOV 2019

Mr Anthony Andrews
Via FYI

Email: fyi-request-11596-73a93009@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Andrews

Thank you for your request received on 4" November 2019 requesting information under the
Official Information Act 1982, regarding hospital bed numbers. You requested:

“Could you please provide the total number of beds at Hutt Valley District Health Board for
year 2017, 2018 and 2019 (if available).

The information pertaining to your request is below.

There are 265 inpatient (IP) beds at Hutt hospital. This has remained unchanged during the period of
your request 2017, 2018, and 2019.

| trust this information fulfils your request.

You have the right to seek a review, under section 28(3) of the Act, by way of a complaint to the
Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

O\
J
Fionnagh Dougan
Chief Executive ”
)
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